
From: Ralph Elliott <elliot@clemson.edu>
To: marisa@mjcconsultingllc.commarisa@mjcconsultingllc.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2012 12:29:58 AM
Subject: Re: Haley for Governor

Marissa,

Thank you very much for the update. Your figures track the numbers I
have on file . I appreciate the confirmation. I hope to make another
$500 contribution before the end of the year. I believe we met at the
Governor's Christmas party last year. Maybe our paths will cross
again this year.

R

At 12:46 PM 11/29/2012, marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com wrote:
>Dr. Elliot -
>Katherine Veldran sent along your email regarding your donations to
>Governor Haley. To date for the 2014 Primary you have donated
>$1500. The total amount you can donate is $3500 between 1/1/11 and 
>the primary in 2014.
>
>Donations:
>9/22/11 - $500
>12/28/11 - $500
>9/29/12 - $500
>
>If you will, please let me know you received this email. Please let
>me know if you need anything more from my end. Thanks.
>
>
>Marisa Joye Crawford
>MJC Consulting, LLC
>803.727.7089

mailto:Ralph%20Elliott%20%3Celliot@clemson.edu%3E
mailto:marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:marisa@mjcconsultingllc.com

